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Please extend the (m)-overlay to Arbor Lodge! I've lived in this neighborhood for 25 years. While
the residents seem to be walking more and more, especially during the pandemic, it's despite the lack
of destinations not because of them. We need more commercial and retail ground floor
opportunities, especially as the population ages. Thank you for considering this testimony.
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